CATS’
CUPBOARD

Cats' Cupboard is open to all K-State students. We
encourage students to take food, hygiene, and cooking
equipment that correspond with their personal needs, and
may utilize the pantry as often as they see fit.

HOW IT WORKS
At the time of your first visit you will fill out a first-time user

survey and scan your K-State ID. You will need to
bring and scan your ID at each additional

visit thereafter. If you do not have your

g : K-State ID on you during a visit, we
MON: Noon — 6 PM A w8 can look you up by name in OrgSync.
TUE: 9 AM — NoON & | Gl romsrs i el . We encourage you to bring your own
1-4PM = = @ Y reusable bags, however we typically

LOCATION
009 Fairchild Hall

SUN:5-7PM

WED:1-6PM
THU: 9 AM -4 PM
FRI: 9 AM — Noon
SAT: Closed

Hours reduced during holiday and
spring breaks.

CONTACT
785-532-0366
catscupboard @k-state.edu

CATS

CUPB?ARD

have boxes and plastic bags on
hand for you to fill as you need.




CATS’
CUPBOARD

IN SUPPORT OF CATS’ CUPBOARD,
CHECK OUT LEAD 212'S...

UPCOMING EVENTS

FOOTBALL TOSS CHALLENGE
Awareness Activity

K-State Quad

April 19th, Noon — 2:00 PM

WANTING MORE M’ MEAT THE NEED
INFORMATION | i et BT, Canned Meat Drive

ON THESE - . 3 Manhattan Dillons
UPCOMING : = A s B April 21st, 9:00 AM — Noon
EVENTS? T i [ B 1:00 PM —4:00 PM

Please contact a 7 And more! Keep an ear out
on campus and in
the community

. . for more ways to
mikefinn@ksu.edu B WNASE Bt get involved
- Y ' and fight food

insecurities!

LEAD 212 supervisor or
email:

CUPB?ARD




